

Mr. Tomislav Karamarko

President of the Croatian Democratic Union

Zagreb

Budapest, 16th May 2014

Dear Mr. President, dear Tomislav,

The upcoming European Parliamentary elections are crucial for our political family. In order to be able to work together for a strong and efficient European Union as well as the prosperity of our countries, we need a strong Croatian voice in the EPP parliamentary group. I firmly believe that together we will be able to fight against youth unemployment, for economic growth, and for social justice.

I would therefore like to take this opportunity to wish you every success in the European Parliamentary elections, as well as good health and much success in your highly responsible duties.

Yours sincerely,

ORBÁN Viktor